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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Next Thursday afternoon at 

1.20pm we will be taking the 

children out to Longford Park 

for a mini-beast hunt and tour 

of the grounds. Thank you to 

the parents who have kindly 

agreed to accompany us. If 

any other parents are available, 

please come out and enjoy an 

afternoon with the children—

the more the merrier!  

 

Also, a further quick reminder 

about our trip to Ordsall Hall at 

the end of June. Please return 

any slips/remittances as soon 

as possible.  

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week (homophones): 

allowed     aloud 

accept     except 

affect     effect 

berry     bury 

brake     break 

Next week in English we will be continuing our 

work on ‘An Egyptian Cinderella’ and we will be 

creating storybooks to read to younger 

children.  

In maths we will be working on translation of 

shapes on co-ordinate grids. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Next term we will be studying the Tudors in our topic work. As their first topic 

homework, we would like the children to research Tudor houses. The children could 

do a report on the construction and layout of these houses, or make a model if they 

like. Any format or medium is acceptable! Due date is Friday 8th June. 

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

¿Dónde están los aseos?  Where are the toi-

lets?  

Don-day est-an los a-

say-yos? 


